
The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

Takeda has issued a US only recall for VONVENDI® [von Willebrand factor (recombinant)] 
(1,300 IU) for lots numbered TVA19005AA and TVA19005AB. Although both lots met all 
acceptance criteria, Takeda is issuing a  recall out of an abundance of caution. Takeda believes 
that despite this voluntary recall that there is no impact to the sterility, quality, safety and 
potency of the two lots of VONVENDI in scope of the recall. Product these lots will be recalled 
at the pharmacy level. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


